
W P S T
OPEN HOUSE
SUNDAY, APRIL 14
2:00 - 4:00 PM

COME LEARN MORE ABOUT:
SUITS/CAPS/SPIRIT WEAR: 
We’ll once again offer our Dolfin brand swim suit whose
design we plan to use for years to come. Virginia Swim
Shop will be on hand to assist with team suit sales and
sizing. Suits will be available to try on, purchase, and
possibly take home with you.  We’ll also have a suit
exchange to swap gently used suits with currrent/
former swimmers. You’ll be able to purchase Caps and
on-line spirit wear will be available to purchase soon!

FUNDRAISER
We’ll be selling delicious Butter Braid Bread again in
2024. Order forms will be available on April 14th . The
sale will run through June 7th with delivery in mid June!
We strongly recommend each family participate in the
fundraiser. However, in lieu of selling the Butter Braid
Bread, we will accept $25 donations per family.

VOLUNTEERING
As we get closer to the start of the season, we'll host a
meeting to discuss available jobs and we'll invite
families to sign up to volunteer at our meets. We need
each family's commitment to volunteer at our meets
to make sure they run smoothly!

QUESTIONS?  Contact any Committee Member at wpwavest@gmail.com OR VISIT https://wpst.swimtopia.com/ 

The 2024 registration fee for each swimmer is $165
with a family maximum of $495. Registration for the
Wave will take place online at HERE. You may bring
your registration fees to our open house on April 14th,
pay them via Zelle (zellewpst@gmail.com) or drop
them in the mail to 11420 Avocet Drive, Chesterfield,
VA  23838 (attn:  Lori Hawkins).  Checks should be
made payable to WPST.

REGISTRATION:

REGISTER HERE

June 11, 18, 25 & July 2, 9, 15
Champs:  July 22 & 23

MEET DATES:

ABOUT US:
The swim team is open to all children who will 
be between 4-18 years old by June 1, 2024 and are
members of the WPSRC. The swim team provides a
great competitive atmosphere and lots of fun! Some
children may need to be evaluated to determine if they
are ready to join the team. We are very excited to have
Coach Meredith Daley return as our head coach for
2024! She will be at the Open House to answer any
questions you may have.

SWIMMER  SHOUT OUTS!
Purchase a “Swimmer Shout Out“ flag 

and support your swimmer!

WPST WEBSITE! 
We’re working on a website - a one stop shop for swim

team info! It’s under construction so bear with us!

**Please note:  Once you register your swimmer(s), you’ll 
receive an email from Swimtopia with instructions to set up an
account/login information which you’ll need for meet info, 
job sign ups, etc. You MUST set up an account! 

https://wpst.swimtopia.com/
https://wpst.swimtopia.com/register/82777/main

